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Dear Mr Drummond-Murray 
     
INITIAL CONSULTATION ON SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY LEVY 
 
I refer to the Scottish Government’s request for comments on its consultation on the Initial 
Consultation on Social Responsibility Levy.   
 
The Royal College of Physicians of Edinburgh wishes to endorse the response which has 
already been submitted to you jointly by the Scottish Health Action on Alcohol Problems 
(SHAAP) and the Royal College of Psychiatrists in Scotland – please see enclosed.   
 
Yours sincerely     

 
 
 
 

Dr A Deepak Dwarakanath FRCP Edin 
Secretary 


